
 

New look for The Zimbabwean

The Zimbabwean will introduced a 'new look' on Thursday, 12 January 2012. The new look will round-up general news, with
a focus on news analysis, feedback from readers, profiles and other features.

click to enlarge

A number of the articles in the first issue will highlight the entrepreneurial spirit of the Zimbabwean countrymen and women
- both in the country and wherever they have been dispersed in the global village.

Special attention will also be given to coverage of gender and human rights issues, national healing, and moving forward
with nation-building.

The first new issue is available in Zimbabwe, South Africa and the UK from today and stories will appear on
www.thezimbabwean.co.uk.
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